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Schesny, Rebecca

From: Sharyl Kato <skato@therainbowproject.net>
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 1:25 PM
To: Early Childhood Care and Education Committee
Subject: IMPORTANT! Rainbow Project support for C.O.R.E Program 2024 Budget
Attachments: Scan0314.pdf

 

PLEASE TAKE THE TIME TO REVIEW THIS EMAIL!  THANK YOU! 
 
Sharyl J. Kato, LPC 
she/her/hers 
Executive Director & Child & Family Therapist 
Clinical Adjunct Professor, UW Dept. of Psychiatry 

the rainbow project inc. 
     

Please Note... 
The material contained above, including ANY attachment/s, is NOT intended to be forwarded to other users without permission from the sender. 
Confidential Material... 
The information contained in this email, including ANY attachment/s, is intended ONLY for the private & confidential use of the designated 
recipient/s to whom it is addressed.  ANY review, retransmission, dissemination, OR taking of ANY action in reliance upon this information by anyone 
other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  IF you are NOT the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that you have 
received this communication in error.  Please reply to the sender immediately & delete the original message, & ANY copy of the same, from your 
computer system. 

 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  




